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RESIDENTS OF TREGREHAN AND CARLYON BAY 

WE NEED YOUR HELP 

 

This is the second bulletin about your neighbourhood plan and follows the third public meeting held 
on February 15th.  The process of devising the plan is now under way as various items of expenditure 
are being identified in order that the Steering Committee can apply for the grants which are available 
for plan development.  We need to examine the whole Parish to allow the plan to show the best 
areas for development and what type of development it should be. 

Obviously this is going to take a great deal of effort so the steering committee is looking for help in 
many areas. One thing which most people could help with is the distribution of literature about the 
plan.  Ideally we would like someone (or ones) from every road in the Parish to volunteer to deliver to 
their immediate area.  If you feel you can help – and it should involve delivery just to your street – 
then do let us know.  If you want to become more involved and/or you feel you have a skill which 
would be useful then do please get in touch. You can contact us by email on 
carlyonplan@btinternet.com  You can also see our latest news on the Carlyon Parish website 
www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk or on the Parish noticeboards as well as via our Facebook page 
https://www.facebook.com/carlyonparish 

The neighbourhood plan will have a major impact on the shape and character of our area for many 
years to come so it is essential that as many residents and businesses are involved as possible.  We 
are preparing a survey which will go to every house and business in the Parish. We are also working 
on the promotion of the plan through exhibitions, in the local schools where many of our children 
attend, through public events and by the involvement of our local businesses.  If you feel you can help 
in that sphere then do come forward.  As we say at the top – we do need you! 

We were pleased by the response and attendance at our last meeting and hope even more can 
attend the next one: the details are below.  Looking forward to seeing you there. 

The Steering Committee. 

 

 

 

 

The  to discuss the Neighbourhood plan will be held in the 
chapel at  from  on .  We urge as many as 
possible to attend as we need to hear your ideas and input. 


